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Welcome to the new BFA Dance and Choreography students 

 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to The Danish National School of Performing 
Arts and into the BFA Dance and Choreography programme. 

 

We are looking forward to you joining the current students in creating a thriving study 
environment that we can be proud of.  

 

The first couple of weeks will be spent on getting to know the school’s formalities and 
practicalities. We will also use the time to give you a sense of the environment and 
community that surrounds us in Holstebro. A community that is excited to welcome you 
too.  

 

Until we meet, I wish you a lovely summer and look forward to seeing you again and 
getting started.  

 

All my best, 

Tiziana Fracchiolla 

 

Head of the BFA Dance and Choreography programme 

Holstebro 

The Danish National School of Performing Arts 

 

 

 


